
 

REFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONS    
 

September 19, 2018 
 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Golden Offering for Tennessee Missionsolden Offering for Tennessee Missionsolden Offering for Tennessee Missionsolden Offering for Tennessee Missions    

Received To Date:  $5697 
 

Life�Chain�
This year’s Life Chain will be held on Sunday, October 

7th, from 2-3 PM. This is an organized, silent stand for 

those who wish to say they are against abortion.  You are 

asked to hold a sign during the Life Chain.  If you are 

unable to stand for 1 hour, you are invited to bring a lawn 

chair.   

We will meet in the parking lot of Mike Morrell 

Investments and Garry Godfrey, CPA offices, 636 W. 

Lamar Alexander Parkway at 1:50 PM.  There is a sign-

up sheet available in the foyer hallway.   

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, September 23rd 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

 

Vernon Stephens & Jim Caldwell 

2nd Service Andy Waters 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

    

WMU Mission ProjectWMU Mission ProjectWMU Mission ProjectWMU Mission Project    
The WMU will be collecting new and clean used blankets 

and sheets for the Chilhowee Baptist Center.  Place these 

items in the hallway next to the Sunday School office.  The 

collection will go through Sunday, September 23rd.  

 

Wearing Of The Pink 
We will again support Breast Cancer Awareness month by 

wearing pink on Sunday, October 21st. 

 

Prayer TimePrayer TimePrayer TimePrayer Time    
You are invited to join us in a time of prayer on Sunday 

mornings at 8:15 AM in room 26. 

    

    



    

Homebound Member of the Week    

23 – 29 Julia Hill 

Thank You Note 

Dear Church Family, 

Thank you for graciously filling up the altar flower 

calendar for 2018 - 2019.  I am grateful for your 

participation and generosity. You can look forward to 

seeing beautiful flowers on the altar each Sunday in 2018-

2019. Thank you for making that possible!  

Your Flower Girl  

Anne Blevens 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Sept. 23rd 4:30 PM 

Lord’s Supper Sun. Sept. 30th  Both AM 

Services 

WMU Meeting Wed. Oct. 3rd 6:30 PM 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Oct. 6th 8:00 AM 

Life Chain Sun. Oct. 7th 2:00 PM 

    

BAPTIST CENTER NEEDS 

The following is a list of our immediate needs at the 

Baptist Center.   If you could help with any of the 

following items, they would greatly appreciate it!! They 

are there Monday - Thursday, from 9:00 - 3:00, to accept 

donations. Please take items directly to the Baptist Center.  
 

8 New Born Diapers 

8 Laundry Detergent 

8 Dish Soap 

8 Shampoo 

8 Bar Soap 

8 Spray Cleaner 

8 Toothbrushes and Toothpaste 

8 Deodorant 
    

Business MeetingBusiness MeetingBusiness MeetingBusiness Meeting 

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church met in regular business 

meeting with Rev. Greg Long presiding.   Minutes of 

previous meeting were read and approved.  Organization 

and department reports were given.  Finance report for 

August was presented.  The Sunday School average 

attendance for August was 197, average contacts were 172.  

Greg Long reported on Discipleship Training.   Classes 

will begin soon.   Greg Long is planning to teach a class, as 

well as the DVDs in the series “That The World May 

Know” will be shown.  Tom Stanley will continue his class 

on Prophecy.    Diann Ringer reported for the WMU.  

Thanks to everyone who has given to the Golden Offering 

and blanket drive.   October will begin the collection for 

Samaritan’s Purse.  Mike Rasher reported for the 

Trustees. The Pass Thru Cooler has been purchased and 

the Trustees are still waiting for upstairs hallway carpet to 

be replaced.   Jerri Thompkins reported for the 

Homebound Ministry.  We have 14 weeks remaining in 

our Homebound weekly rotation this year, and the 

Ministry stays strong.  For that we are thankful, and we 

are grateful for our church people who help keep it strong.  

The Ministry brings many blessings.  The Ministry has 

three September birthdays and cards have and will be 

sent. 
 

Old Business:  Nominating Committee presented a 

revision to the partial verbal list for the 2018-2019 church 

year, adding the Sunday School teachers and Edward Hill 

as Trustee.  Passed. 
 

New Business:  None 
 

Mike Morrell motioned to adjourn.  All in favor. 
 

Greg Long, Moderator       Lisa Hill, Acting Clerk 

 

2019 Calendars 

Calendars for 2019 are available on the table by the 

Sunday School office.  Please feel free to take a copy. 

 


